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Date: August 30, 2023 

Attendance: 

Officers: President Chuck Dunning 

  Vice President Ken Shatzer 

  Treasurer Alan Walker 

  Secretary Lloyd Spooner 

 

Board Members: George Allen 

   Rick Bernard 

   Larry Quaintance 

   Gary Sweigert 

A shortened meeting was called to order after the general meeting and potluck dinner. 

The fall campout will be held at Gifford campground September 8-10. Breakfast will be a group event on 
Sunday. Vice President Ken Shatzer will be in site 32 and will be the gathering spot for this event. There 
will be a fishing contest for smallest and biggest Walleye. Each member will be responsible for reserving 
their own site and will not be reimbursed by the club. 

The treasurers office has been vacant since the departure of Alan Walker.  George Allen volunteered to 
take over the office and this was motioned, seconded, and approved unanimously. George already is 
already a signor on the account and has the relevant information needed to fulfill his duties. 

George presented his first treasurers report: 

Checking $923.24 

Project  $12,332.37 
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Money Market $5,003.01 

TOTAL  $18,258.62 

 

Upcoming speakers: 

September Tribal fisheries – fishery management strategies 

October Marks Marine – boat winterizing 

November No meeting 

December Christmas party on Dec 6th. Same caterer as last year. Elections held at this meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15PM 

 


